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Debra Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street

Suite 10

Concord, N.H., 03301

Dear Ms. Howland:

It is a civil, human, and environmental responsibility that PUC not allow
Liberty Utilities to move forward with its goal of increasing the availability of
natural gas in Keene, N.H. without allowing people to publicly share their
feelings, knowledge, and deep concerns that must be part of the decision
making process. What follows are several reasons why I hope that LU not be
allowed to move forward with its dark vision.

(A) Although there will be, apparently, no pipelining, fracking or shale gas
development in New Hampshire, there may be a Liberty Utilities attempt to
do so in in its connection with Kinder Morgan in order for the natural gas to
be delivered to Keene and beyond Keene to other states in the northeast as
well as other countries. Whatever steps Liberty Utilities attempts are and will
not be compatible with Keene’s support for the Paris Climate Accord.
Furthermore, it is important that you study Kinder Morgan'’s very dark
history. To do so, Google this: Kinder Morgan Accidents & Safety Violations.
The piece covers from 2003 through 2014. This, in itself, is enough to make
the decision that honors civil, human, and environmental rights.

(B) Given the above, go to Bill Moyers web-site to read “What the Anti-
Fracking Movement Brings to the Climate Movement” and click on a section
of the article that will bring you to the 103 page Compendium document. The
Moyers web site for this reading is:

http://billmoyers.com/2014/08/26what-the-anti-fracking-movement-
brings-to-the-climate-movement/. --- In my opinion, this document is one of

the most important one can read to prepare for opposition to fracking, the
construction and placement of pipelines, and the continued pressure to
promote fossil fuel use. Such a document helps us stay focused on healthy
environmental respect for planet earth and all who live here. In the forward
to the Compendium document, the following is referenced as one of the

“emerging trends in the new data”: “... natural gas is a bigger threat to the
climate than previously supposed.” (Note: underlining is my own.)

(C) Lastly, if the PUC is fearful of taking a strong step in the right direction,
consult with CELDF (Community Environmental Legal Defense Fund) whose
Executive Director is Thomas Linzey, Esq. CELDF has a wonderful history of



Ly

helping many cities to ban fracking etc. The web site is http://www.celdf.org.
There is a local New Hampshire CELDF organizer that you can contact and
discuss this with. Her name is Michelle Sanborn. She may be contacted at

michelle@celdf.org or at 603-524-2468.

Respectfully,

Peter Majoy

143 S. Lincoln St.
Keene, NH, 03431
603-352-4438
ptmjoy@gmail.com



